
 

 

 

     

  

 
 

The LeDeR Programme needs to know 

about deaths of people with learning 

disabilities 
 

The Learning Disabilities Mortality Review (LeDeR) 
Programme is funded by NHS England. 

 

 

The LeDeR Programme is helping to improve the 

quality of health and social care services for people 

with learning disabilities. We are doing this by 

supporting local reviews of deaths of people with 

learning disabilities in England. 
 
 

Do you know someone with learning disabilities who 

has recently died? If so, please tell us about their death, 

anyone can contact us: 

 

0300 777 4774 (confidential) 
calls charged at local rate 

 

 

https://www.bris.ac.uk/sps/leder/notification-

system/ 

  

For more information about the LeDeR programme:  

       Email: leder-team@bristol.ac.uk 

 
Phone: 0117 331 0686 

 
Web: www.bristol.ac.uk/sps/leder/ 
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